
Notice of Privacy Practices Under HIPAA

At LA Bone and Joint Institute, we comply with the Health Insurance Portability and
Accountability Act (HIPAA) to ensure the security and privacy of your medical records. This law
promotes privacy and trust between patients and healthcare providers.

HIPAA sets the national standard for protecting your medical records and personal health
information. It applies to health plans, healthcare clearinghouses, and healthcare providers who
conduct certain transactions electronically.


